SHELLY BOSHART DAYVIS

STATE REPRESENTATIVE
DISTRICT 15

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

June 25,2019

Timothy G. Sekerak

Chief Clerk

Oregon House of Representatives
900 Court Street NE, H-271
Salem, OR 97301

Subject: Potential Conflict of Interest (House Bill 2007)

Chief Clerk Sekerak,

In accordance to House Rule 3.21, I respectfully submit to you in writing my potential conflict of
interest statement on House Bill 2007.

Out of an abundance of caution, I issued this statement regarding the potential conflict to the
House of Representatives on June 25, 2019:

“Just last year I became part owner of my family’s trucking company. While my business is not
located within the tri-counties and directly regulated, House Bill 2007 directly regulates diesel
engines that my business uses.”

If you have any additional questions, please let me know.

Sincerely,

S, o e

Shelly Boshart Davis
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